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Demise of the ‘Friends of Central Park’ 

On 1st March 2021 Conservative Councillors were advised by the Chair that the ‘Friends of Central 

Park’ a valuable Plymouth community group with the aim of preserving and enhancing Central Park, 
will cease on 31st March 2021  

Resolved that: 

The City Council acknowledges and thanks the Friends of Central Park for all their support in 

standing up for the preservation and improvement of Central Park, Plymouth’s ‘Green Lung’ over 

many years and assisting with the improvements undertaken in the Park since 2016. 

Notes it’s disappointment that the Cabinet Member for the Environment and Street Scene, Cllr Sue 

Dann, hasn’t engaged as fully as she could have, on behalf of the City Council, with the Friends of 

Central Park. 

Notes its disappointment that the Friends of Central Park has decided to cease to operate as a locally 

constituted community group from 31 March 2021. 

 

Proposer: Councillor Patrick Nicholson 
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